
Effective Date: September 2022

Process Change:  
The addition of a new supplier for heat 
treat processing of HOLLAND Kingpins.

Attention:
In order to meet capacity demands,  
SAF-HOLLAND will begin using an additional 
supplier for the heat treatment process for 
HOLLAND KP-AAR and KP-AAR-L Kingpins. 

Starting in September 2022, HOLLAND Kingpins 
that have received heat treating from this supplier 
will be delivered to OEMs.

The primary reason for an additional heat 
treatment supplier is to meet the demand for 
increased capacity. All material specifications, 
forging processes, inspections and NDT procedures 
will remain unchanged for all HOLLAND Kingpins.

A level 3 PPAP submission process has been 
completed, along with required metallurgical  
and laboratory durability testing. 

Important Info – August 2022

HOLLAND Kingpins

Product/Process Change for HOLLAND Kingpins 

Impacted Kingpin Models:

  •  KP-AAR-3
  •  KP-AAR-4
  •  KP-AAR-5
  •  KP-AAR-L
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  •  KP-AAR-3-C
  •  KP-AAR-4-C
  •  KP-AAR-5-C
  •  KP-AAR-L-C

  •  KP-AAR-3-E
  •  KP-AAR-4-E
  •  KP-AAR-5-E
  •  KP-AAR-L-E

KP-AAR  
CRUCIFORM STYLE

KP-AAR-L  
‘L’ SERIES STYLE


